
   

Public Notice 
Notice to Provincetown taxpayers: 

October 9, 2020 
 

The Provincetown Finance Department wishes to notify taxpayers that the 

issuance of the Fiscal Year 2021tax bill (first half) has been delayed due to 

the Covid-19 pandemic.  

Moving Town Meeting from April to September caused a delay in the tax rate 

setting process. Normally, the first half tax bill is issued on or before October 

1st. This year, we anticipate the bills being mailed on or before November 1st.  

As always, tax bills are due thirty days from the issuance of the bill. The 

actual due date will appear on the bill.  
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